Concerns re parking area be susceptible to flooding CC ,Sggg 17

Subject: 17/00117/FUL

From: townclerk@pickering.gov.uk
Sent: 21 March 2017 17:08

To: Development Management
Subject: 17/00117/FUL

The only concern of the council in relation to the proposal to redevelop High Mill for residential use is that the
proposed parking area may be susceptible to floeding.

Andrew Husband
Clerk to the Council



